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Upcoming Classes  


“Sexual health in foster care” 
	
By Kathleen Page of Coordinated Care

“Sexual Health in Foster Care” will discuss how to talk with kids about sexual health, give helpful suggestions and other pertinent information.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
When:  January 24, 2019
		  10:00am – 12:00pm 

Where:  The Port Orchard Office
               1502 Roland Ave. 
               Port Orchard, WA 98366

To register for this class, please sign-up with Karen or Michelle at (360)895-7889
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